TREPANIER

July 18th, 2013

Mr. Donald L. Craig, AICP, Planning Director w
City of Key West “:f
3140 Flagler Avenue

Key West, FL 33040

Re:  146-150 Simonton Street- Conditional Use Application
Planning Board Hearing of 07-18-2013 EASSOCIATES INC

LAND USE PLANMNINC

DEVELOPMENT ONSULTANTS

Dear Mr. Craig,

We have been working with our neighbor to mitigate concerns regarding potential impacts. We
have identified solutions to the concerns; however, we need additional time to finalize a set of
agreeable conditions. Therefore, we respectfully request a postponement to the next available
hearing date.

Sincerely,

@70 =N

Owen Trepanier

402 Appelrouth Lane « P.O. Box 2155 ¢« Key West, FL » 33045-2155
Phone: 305-293-8983 « Fax: 305-293-8748 » Email: Owen@OwenTrepanier.com



